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Read the latest edition of the Women's Bureau's electronic newsletter called e-News. This 
electronic communication tool highlights the policies and programs of the Women's 
Bureau for today's working women. 

e-News Alert -- Use this mailbox to be notified of upcoming e-News letters. 

SUBSCRIBE: contact-wb@dol.gov 

For More Information About WB, Contact:  
U.S. Department of Labor 
Women's Bureau 
200 Constitution Avenue, NW - Room S-3002  
Washington, DC 20210 
Telephone 1-800-827-5335 or (202) 693-6710 
Fax (202) 693-6725  

 

 

 


